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TO:  Noblesville Board of Public Works and Safety 

FROM:      Charlie Elliott, Assistant Director, Parks Department  

Savannah Wines, Parks Director, Parks Department 

SUBJECT:  Board to Consider Solicitation of Quotes for Forest Park Parking Lot Retaining 

Wall Replacement  

DATE:        November 12, 2024 

 

 
The Parks Department is requesting board approval to solicit quotes to replace the retaining 
wall in the pool parking lot at Forest Park. The wall has begun to deteriorate and lean and is 
becoming structurally unsound. The replacement of this wall is necessary to eliminate safety 
risks and to continue useability of the parking area.  
 
 
The Parks Department recommends the Board of Public Works approve the request to solicit 
quotes for the Forest Park Parking Lot Retaining Wall Replacement.  
 



 

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTES 
 

Forest Park Parking Lot Retaining Wall Replacement  
 
 
The City of Noblesville is soliciting quotes for the Parking Lot Wall Replacement at Forest 
Park.  
 
DESCRIPTION OF WORK: The parking lot retaining wall replacement will consist of removing 
and replacing approximately one hundred and eighty (180) feet of wall. Including redoing the 
footer, installing new drainage, back filling, installation of handrail, and 
grading/seeding/strawing disturbed areas. The City requests that the retaining wall be 
quoted and project begun by the end of December of 2024.  
 
 
If you are unable to meet the City’s timeline for this project or otherwise unable to quote, 
please respond to the email soliciting this quote in writing by the date listed below.  
 
If you are interested in participating, your quote must be delivered to the City of Noblesville 
in a sealed envelope at16 S Tenth St, Noblesville, IN 46060 by November 12, 2024, by 4:00 
PM EST.  Quotes will be opened at the Noblesville Board of Works Meeting on November 12, 
2024, at 9:00 am and the City may award the quote at that or any subsequent 
meeting.  Include with your quote the timeline for installation, and the cost of install. 
 


